MERIDIAN OIL

April 22, 1986

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Bravo

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: San Juan 30-6 Unit #402
SW 15, T-30-N, R-7-W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Frank:

It is intended to production test this well starting April
17, 1986 for seven to ten days. Production tests will
consist of varying back pressures and flow rates to determine
the optimum potential of this well. Gas and fluid volumes
will be measured through a test unit, and the gas vented.

Sincerely

A

G. W. Brink
Regional Drilling Engineer
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